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Freedom Park now uses 

Remind to inform parents of 

important information and 

reminders. It will also be used 

to send emergency text. In 

addition, if you have a 

student who rides the bus, 

sign up for the bus reminders. 

Please visit the school 

website to see how to sign up 

or use the information below.

Emergency Information/ 

Updates/Reminders –

Text: @f83ec To: 81010 

Bus Information-

Text: @2269b To: 81010

Take a moment to let your teachers and 

staff, including substitute teachers, know 

how important their contribution is to the 

education of children in our community.

American Education Week

National 

Diabetes Month

Barnes and Nobel 

Book Fair
New PreK Class

WHAT’S HAPPENING THIS WEEK

Please do your best to mitigate absences. Lets make 

attendance a priority at FPS. Missing just one day can 

seriously disrupt your students learning. 

November is National 
Diabetes Month. Check 
the school website and 
the PTA Facebook page 
for upcoming events. 

We heard you! We have 
worked with the 
Richmond County School 
district to offer an 
additional PreK class to 
serve the families of our 
community. The class will 
start Novemer 28th

Congratulations to Ms. 
Railey and the Freedom 
Park talent show 
winners. They had a 
successful book fair at 
Barnes and Nobel. There 
was also a Star Trek triva
crew and a local author. 
Dr. Singh did a read 
aloud. We had a blast.

Ask your student’s 

teacher how you can 

help your student using 

iReady. This program is 

designed to provide your 

student individualized 

instruction to close 

achievement gaps or 

extend learning. The 

district has provided this 

program for every 

student in RCSS. 

iReady Emergency/Information Text

Science Fair

The science fair is 
coming soon. The 
deadline for the 
district is December 
8th . However, please 
speak with your child’s 
teacher about the 
deadlines for the 
classroom. 

Spelling Bee 
Please be aware the 
elementary and middle 
school Spelling Bee will 
be coming soon. 
Please speak with your 
teacher about dates 
and the best way to 
practice. 


